Mayor Hall and City Council City of Hartford 19 W. Main # 1 Hartford, MI 49057 SEP 2 1 2023
CITY OF HARTFORD

Dear members,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position as trustee for the Hartford Public Library, effective September 12, 2023.

It has been a pleasure working with the library board these past several years and I am grateful for having had the opportunity to contribute to the library's mission and proud to have served the community of Hartford.

I wish the library continued success and wish to stay in touch in the future.

Sincerely,
Susan Hall
Trustee
City of Hartford